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On July 30, 2020, Manitoba Education announced their plan for Welcoming Our Students Back. The Brandon School 
Division will now take a couple of weeks to prepare our plan to align with Manitoba Education's plan and will release 
it publicly by August 14, 2020. 

 
 
 
 

 

https://manitoba.ca/asset_library/en/covid/k-12-reopeningplan-stage-2.pdf

